WAHOO ELEMENTARY

Parent Involvement Opportunties

Wahoo Elementary welcomes participation of parents and community
members in our school! If you are looking for ways to go "ABOVE and
BEYOND" as a parent here are some opportunities to do so:

e Lunch: Eating lunch with your student is a great way to spend some time at
school. Remember that if you are going to eat a school lunch you will need to call
the school to let them know and then will need to pay when you get to school. If
you are bringing your lunch you don't need to call.

e Join PTO: Below is the PTO meeting schedule for the 2022-2023 school year. For
more information about PTO contact Katie Harmon (katie.m.harmonegmail.com).
coUpcoming meetings
= September 12 - 6:30 Regular Meeting at Elementary Library
» October 10 - 6:30 Social Gathering at Wahoo State Bank Shed
» November 14 - 6:30 Regular Meeting at Elementary Library
* March 13 - 6:30 Regular Meeting at Elementary Library
= April 10 - 6:30 Social Gathering at Wahoo State Bank Shed (Last chance to
join the Field Day volunteer list)
* May 8 - 6:30 Instructional Meeting for Field Day Volunteers Only at
Elementary Library
**There's a high demand to be a volunteer at Field Day. Come to at least one
meeting before May to join our Field Day volunteer list.
For more information email Katie Harmon (katie.m.harmonegmail.com).

e Watch D.O.G.S - Wahoo Elementary is looking for positive male role models to be
volunteers (you don't have to be a father). Contact Grady Gigstad
(topdogewahoowarriors.org) or Cindy Klepper (cklepperewahoowarriors.org) for
more information.

e Library Volunteer - The library is always looking for volunteers to spend some
time helping with library tasks.

e Guest Reader - If you are interested in being a Guest Reader contact the office
to set up a time to visit as a Guest Reader.

e Other Opportunities - You can contact your student's teacher directly for other
opportunities to support the classroom.

***All volunteers must be approved by the principal in advance of the visit.***




